
Announcements 

Monday, March 28, 2022 

B Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead! 

Welcome Back! 

We hope that you had a fun and relaxing break.  

A reminder that we will continue to only call students to the office 

after second and eighth hours. If you are expecting a lunch or other 

belongings to be delivered, please check the table outside the office. 

 

       Let’s get started, everyone,  and have a strong start to a new week!   

 


